
SCHOOL NEWS - 22nd JANUARY 2021 

Hello from all of us at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School and Pre-School.  

We really miss seeing you all every day.  

Forest School 

Forest School is going well and the children are 

enjoying finishing the willow fencing on the field. 

The fresh air  is also doing us good.  

 

If you are working at home, you can enjoy similar 

activities. Look out for your packs of ideas on 

Google Classroom.  

Food Vouchers 

I hope you all enjoyed your food hampers last week. We 

really appreciate you collecting them so quickly as we 

cannot store them in school. They will be here at the 

same time next week. Please collect after 12pm each 

Tuesday. 

COVID 19 

Thank you for your understanding and only sending your child/ren to school if there is no other childcare 

available at home. DfE states: ​‘Parents and carers who are critical workers should keep their children at 

home if they can.’ ​Thank you to all those that are adhering to this and have shown an understanding. It is 

really important to keep our staff and families as safe as possible so that life can return to normal asap.  

However, please remember that we are here for you should you need help or support with home learning or 

food for your family. If your child has a place, and you are keeping them off on certain days, please continue 

to let the office know so that we know you are safe and well! 

Home Learning 

Google Classroom is our main platform for 

remote education.  

Please use Google Classroom if you are lucky 

enough to have access to an electronic device. 

Our staff are working really hard to upload so 

many fun and exciting activities for you and we 

love seeing your work come back to us.  

If you have any trouble accessing Google 

Classroom due to your internet speed or provider 

please get in touch and we may be able to help! 

Mrs Waring’s Competition 

Thank you so much for your entries. This was a really 

hard decision but, with the help of the staff, we have 

decided that the winner is…… 

 

Catherine S from Kestrels.  

 

Well done Catherine. Your prize is in my office for when 

you are next in school! 

 

All of your entries are displayed in my office. Thank you 

for telling me all about yourself or Hazelbury Bryan 

Primary School.  

Oxford Owl eBook Library 

I really hope you have browsed what’s available and started to use some of these fantastic books.   

Go to ​www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

Don’t forget that you can still get books ‘safely’ from Sturminster Newton Library.  

Keep reading!!!!!! 

Dates for your diary: 

11th January: Forest School every Monday for the rest of the term.  

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/


 

15th February: half term.  

22nd February: return to school (full opening) unless the government states otherwise.  

18th March: Bags to School Collection.  

Have a lovely weekend. Take care and stay safe!  

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.  


